
CHAPLAINCY OF CHRIST THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

 

 

Hello everyone. 
 
A few of us are getting together to form a singing group to sing 

at special times of the year.   
 
We are going to put together a Christmas/Advent carol service which 
will be available for the whole Chaplaincy.  The service will include 
Advent Hymns and Poetry as well as carols and traditional choral pieces. 
 
There will also be an ecumenical event in Nanteuil Church, where we will join 

others to sing and raise funds that will be shared for the Chaplaincy and 

Nanteuil church repairs. 

There will be 2 or three workshops, held in Sue and Bob Whorton’s 
rehearsal space in Hanc. (details will follow). The dates we propose for 
these are the 2nd and the 9th of November. The third can be decided if 
necessary. Audio files will then be sent out for everyone to learn the 
tunes and the relevant parts. 
 
We are therefore looking for people who love singing and would like to 
take part in this music group. 
 
So, if you would like to join us and come and sing, please contact 
Carolyn Carter. 05 45 84 19 03 or carolyncarter462@gmail.com 
 

                                                                                         

 


